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 DATE EVENT 

Friday 26th May Break up for half term 

15th—27th May Year 2 SATs in class as part of learning 

Monday 5th June Return from half term 

Thursday 8th June Individual photographs for all chil-
dren and Year 6 group 

Mon / Tues 19th / 20th June Year 5 Arthog Outreach (local) 

Tues 20th June—Fri 23rd Year 6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 21st June Online Safety—Parent Workshop—
6.30 via TEAMs. Save the date. 

Thursday 29th June Year 6 Show—evening performance 

Monday 3rd / Tues 4th July Transition days—for all including Year 
6 to secondary schools 

W/b 10th July Careers week—focus on Creative ca-
reers. More information to follow. 

Wednesday 12th July Open afternoon—current and new 
classes 

Friday 14th July Year 6 Forest Festival—Leavers’ Party 

Thursday 20th July  Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and Picnic 

Friday 21st July End of the school year 

Monday 4th September PD days—staff only 

Tuesday 5th September PD days—staff only 

Wednesday 6th September 1st day of school for all children 

Half a day for Reception 

Friday 27th October Break up for half term 

 

For being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to:  

   Class 1:Elizabeth, Mollie, Chloe, Theodore,   

Joshua 

    Class 2: Matilda, Alaya-May, Jenson, Ellie,       

Caitlyn, Elliot D 

    

Class 3: Pavan, Ella, Xanthe, Robbie, Emily,      

Arthur 

  Class 4: Maddie, Bill, Holly, Aidan, Logan 

 

Class 5: Freddie, Harry B, Emily, Ben T, Adam 

Ordering sandwiches at lunchtime:                                                                   
Link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

Ducks and geese!! 

We had a lovely visit from some runner ducks 
and geese this week who are living with a 

couple of families in school! Thank you to Liz 
and Katy for coming in to see us and telling us 

all about them. 

Reading Champions. 

We’ve had a lovely assembly today for our end of term achievements. 
Our Reading Champions for this half term are: 

Jaimee , Archie R, Millie G, Harry L and Harper Y. 

They have all brought home a lovely story to read over half term. 

Notification of charges for September—meals and club 

We have been notified by catering that school meals will be £2.50 in 
September for children in KS2 who pay for meals. 

Rise & Shine club will start having cereal available for breakfast again—
and the charge for this club will rise to £3.50 to match after school 

Cricket fun! 

We had a great day yesterday—with all classes 
accessing cricket coaching from Shropshire Cricket 
Board. Lots of fun games and skills to practise! All 

classes had a session outside with the coach, 
learning new things and play-

ing some fun games. 

Online Safety—Parent workshop via TEAMs—Wednesday 
21st June at 6.30pm. 

An online safety workshop with a local consultancy team has 
been organised to support all parents with aspects of IT and 
online safety at home. Please make a note of the date—and 
join us! A TEAMS link will be sent out in due course—so you 

can do it from home on your phone!! 

Swimmers! 

Mrs Jordan took a super group of children from 
KS2 to the Telford swimming gala this week. Lots 

of individual and team successes which resulted in 
us coming second in the small schools group—

which is fabulous. Well done team—and thank you 
to Mrs Jordan for taking time to go in an evening. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

